

April 8, 2024

Mr. Ray Valdez:

I have reviewed the submittal provided by Lambda Construction for construction of the Hueco Springs Substation and Henne Substation Breaker Additions project, and I have reviewed the evaluation of Lambda Construction's submittal provided by Schneider Engineering. I recommend awarding this contract to Lambda Construction based on their pricing which aligns with current market conditions, Schneider Engineering's recommendation, and NBU Substation's past experience with them.

Sincerely,

Jeff Morriss

NBU Substation Manager